
My name is Sue O’Neill and I am best suited to represent the voters in the Fairfield Beach area 

because I am your neighbor and beach area advocate for going on 18 years.  I am personally 

invested in keeping our community strong, safe and beautiful and I hope to maintain all of this 

and more as your representative. 

 

 

Specifically, I feel the issues of greatest concern to the FBRA membership are flood and erosion 

concerns and traffic and safety, and if elected I intend to address them in the following manner: 

 

I would support initiatives to mitigate flooding as well as support the study underway. We need 

to improve resiliency and protect our vulnerable areas. I would also like to invest in our sewage 

treatment plant. 

Infrastructure can improve our traffic and safety by putting in more sidewalks and improving our 

roads. This will also keep our kids walking and keep our neighborhood and community whole, 

which I strongly support.  

I will also support smart development in our community to expand the commercial tax base and 

ease the tax burden for our residents. 

 

Thank you for your time.  Please feel free to reach out with any concerns or questions. 

Sue 

 
 


